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February 13, 2025 
Via Web Filing 

 
 
 
 
Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen, Executive Director 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
500 East Capitol Avenue 
Capitol Building, 1st Floor 
Pierre, SD 57501 
 
RE: Star2Star Communications, LLC 
 Request for Voluntary Cancellation of Registration 
 
Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 
 
Please accept this letter submitted on behalf of Star2Star Communications, LLC (“Company”) as notice 
to the Commission that Star2Star is ceasing to exist as a VoIP provider and respectfully requests the 
cancellation of its Registration effective immediately.   
 
Effective January 1, 2025, Star2Star consolidated into its parent company, Sangoma US Inc.  
 
The internal corporate reorganization does not reflect a transfer of control, because there will be no 
change in ownership or management of the company serving Star2Star customers.  
 
Beginning January 1, 2025, Sangoma US Inc. will assume responsibility for all regulatory fees and 
assessments associated with Star2Star Communications, LLC customers.  
 
Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 470-758-8318 or 
via email to Daniel.Meldazis@jsitel.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/Daniel Meldazis 
 
Daniel Meldazis 
Consultant 
 
tms: SDx2501 
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(}s1 I Complete Broadband Solutions. 




